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When is the Baby Clothes Swap?

Monday, November 3 • 10-11 a.m. • Kids' Program Room

Will I find items I need for my baby at the clothing swap?

We hope to have a nice selection of items for caregivers to choose from, but because all

items are donated, we cannot guarantee sizes or items available.

The clothing swap will take place after Mother Goose Storytime at 10 a.m. on Nov. 3. We

ask that everyone “shops” with care and consideration, so all families have a chance to find

something special.

When can I drop off clothes?

Drop off your clean, gently used items at the Kids' Info Desk Nov. 1-2. We will accept

clothing, outerwear, mittens, hats, and headbands/bows. No bibs, burp cloths, or shoes can

be accepted.

What sizes do you accept?

0-3 months, 3-6 months, 6-9 months, 12 months, 18 months, 24 months/2T.


